
TEXAS 

Members of the Faculty: 

The Texas Academy of Science is holding its annual 
meeting on the T. C. U. Campus this week, Friday and Saturday. 
The official Dedication of the new Science Building will be held 
at 11: 00 a. m. Friday, December 5, in Ed Landreth Auditorium. 
The Science Clubs of T. C. U. and the Science Divi sion will be 
hosts to all of our fr i ends and visitors from 7:00 - 10 . 00 Friday 
evening. We expect about a thousand visitors on our campus 
for these occasi.o. s. 

Members of the T. C. U. Faculty and Student Body are 
cordially inv1ted to attend all of the events including the presenta­
tion of research papers at. the Academy Sectional Programs. 

Sincerely, 

Willis G. Hewatt, President 
Texas Academy of Science 
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